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The Formentera Office of Education reports that parents and guardians of zero- to
three-year-olds may send in applications for a place during the 2022-2023 school year at the
island's two public nurseries –Escoleta Sa Miranda and Escoleta Sant Ferran– from Monday 14
March to 1 April. 

Applications must be submitted via the Balearic government website:
https://www.caib.es/sites/primerainfancia/ca/informacia_del_procas_dadmissia/ .

Other required documentation must be sent to Escoleta Sa Miranda (appointment line: 971 323
415). Information can also be requested via e-mail at escoleta@conselldeformentera.cat
(7.30am to 2.30pm) or telephone (Escoleta Sa Miranda: 971 323 415 / Escoleta Sant Ferran
673 615 130), from 8.00am to 9.30am and 12.30pm to 2.30pm.

Calendar

  

The list of provisional rankings will be made public 13 May. Complaints may be submitted from
16 to 18 May. The final lists will be released 31 May and registration for the first cycle of
early-childhood education at Consell de Formentera escoletes can be completed from 1 to 16
June.

Susana Labrador, Councillor of Education and Culture, highlighted, "The infant class started at
Escoleta Sant Ferran this March and next year the two escoletes will offer the full cycle of
early-childhood education for zero- to three-year-olds. Moreover we hope to maintain a waiting
list of zero at every level". The councillor stressed that Escoleta Sant Ferran was prepared to
expand based on need.

  

New infant class

  

Last week the adaptation period began for seven children in the infant group of Escoleta Sant
Ferran. The Sant Ferran nursery opened its doors in September, with 27 children starting class
in the two groups for one- to two-year-olds and two- to three-year-olds. As for Escoleta Sa
Miranda, it currently serves 82 zero- to three-year-olds, seven of whom are infants.
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